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Circular 003/14                                           15th January 2014 
 
 
Dear Doctor, 
 
A new feature has been added to the GP Itemised Listing. This is a quality initiative to provide details of 
patients who appear to have received multiple dispensings over a limited period of time. 
 
A list of patients and medications dispensed are provided where it appears the patient has received 
more than 7 dispensings in a three month period. 
 
Patients are detailed according to ‘GP of Choice’  - this will not necessarily be the GP who actually wrote 
the prescription. If you wish to have more detailed information in relation to any particular patient, the 
PCRS can assist further. 
 
If you have any further general queries, an email address (BPM.Office@hse.ie) is provided at the end of 
the Multiple Claims Report on the Itemised Listing.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Patrick Burke 
Primary Care Reimbursement Service 
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